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To: pmods22@ribblevalley.gov.uk
Subject: forward planning

| feel | have to make my concerns known regarding more areas being built upon even though one feels our
planners do not take our concerns into consideration. Clitheroe is being spoilt dramatically and is no
longer the market town so many of us chose to live in. Every area one walks there is housing either being
planned or already under construction and yet no infastructure increases in schools, parking or our
surgeries. | am not alone in my concerns as it is the main topic of conversation wherever one goes. | reside
Shays Drive and have suffered with road delays and repairs( very poorly done)and this will be ongoing
for a considerable time due to the Standen development and later the proposed Highmoor Farm houses.
Our favourite walks have had to cease due to high volume of traffic on Four Lane Ends with excessive
speeds, with an accident waiting to happen.
! do hope those in position of approving all this building are held to account when we see Clitheroe
destroyed beyond all hope.




